
 

SELECTMEN’S MEETING – December 27, 2012 

 

 

Present:    Dick Bielefield, Margo Connors                 

     Jennifer Gaudette 

       

Guests:     None 

 

Correspondence was read and acted upon. 

 

The Select board will not meet on December 31
st
.   

 

The Town Offices will be closed on January 1, 2013. 

 

The Board discussed the Young property on Crane Hill Road that has recently collapsed.  

The board will ask Gene Young to come in and discuss his plans for removal of the 

building that is now a hazard.  The board will request that the owner fence in and post the 

property until such time as removal can take place. 

 

The board reviewed information on repairs to ironwork at the Sunnyside Cemetery.  

Jennifer will make sure that the Trustees get copies of the estimates. 

 

The 2013 Budget Hearing will be held February 11, 2013. 

 

The Select Board will not meet on January 14 and January 21, 2013. 

 

MR. BIELEFIELD made a motion to approve the minutes of December 17, 2012, 

seconded by MS. CONNORS.  The motion passed unanimously. 

 

With no more business and no appointments before the Board, MR. BIELEFIELD made 

a motion to adjourn; seconded by MS. CONNORS the meeting was adjourned at 3:00 

PM.  The next regular scheduled meeting will be on Monday January 7, 2013 at the 

Carolina Crapo Building at 6:00PM. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Jennifer P. Gaudette 
Administrative Assistant 

 

 

 

 

 


